
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

SAN JOSÉ STATE UNIVERSITY Administration 167 
Academic Senate 12-2:30 p.m. 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MINUTES  
August 25, 2003  
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9.  Chair Nellen asked the administrators about possible training for faculty on using 
Peoplesoft. Provost Goodman and VP Kassing stated that Rose Lee would be the one to 
speak with about this. Chair Nellen will invite Rose Lee and Marilyn Radisch to the next 
Executive Committee meeting to discuss this. 

10.  Chair Nellen asked if anyone was familiar with the procedure used for selecting the 
Commencement Speaker. The Executive Committee discussed whether there was a 
policy in place regarding this issue, or whether it was the President's prerogative.  Provost 
Goodman said he believed that the speaker had to be an alum of San José State 
University, but was not aware of whether that was a longstanding tradition.  The 
discussion expanded to include looking more broadly at commencement and how other 
large institutions possibly enabled students to actually get some individual recognition. 
Past Chair Brent and Senator Lessow-Hurley will draft a resolution to create a task force 
to look into these matters. 

11.  The Executive Committee discussed whether to have an Academic Senate Retreat this 
year. Attendance has continued to decline over the last few years at this event and other 
types of forums will be occurring in the fall that senators should be attending.  Possible 
topics: the Strategic Plan/Vision 2007, or Peer Evaluations and the RTP Process.  The 
Executive Committee also discussed whether it would be better to hold the retreat in the 
Spring. Anyone with comments should direct them to Miriam Donoho, Vice Chair of the 
Academic Senate. 

12.  Past Chair Brent asked if a subcommittee of the Executive Committee had been 
established to investigate and write the report on Athletics that is due in October 2003.  
Chair Nellen said a subcommittee had not been established because she was waiting for 
the President's report. The Executive Committee voted on whether to establish a 
subcommittee and the motion passed. Senator Katz, Past Chair Brent, and Chair Nellen 
volunteered to serve on the subcommittee. 


